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technical questions).
The fact that you have
two numbers in your
question means it's
too broad (and in

particular, there are
too many ways the
question might be

answered -- which is
both the case for "how

much are a lot of
numbers" and the

case for "what color
are you") but if you

post it there, you will
get more objective

responses. Your best
bet is to write down
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numbers on a piece of
paper, and go to an

art store and ask them
to help you find color
names that go with
the numbers. This

method is not for the
faint of heart and

requires some practice
but I've found it's the
best approach. It was
helpful for me when I

had a similar issue
with a homework

assignment. Hopefully
this will save you from
having to spend weeks

dealing with it
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yourself. You might
also try the following
website for a similar
technique: (Also note
that this is a duplicate
of your question and I
can't answer it until

you've posted it in the
main site.)

Crosswalk.com aims to
offer the most

compelling biblically-
based content to

Christians on their
walk with Jesus.

Crosswalk.com is your
online destination for
all areas of Christian
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Living – faith, family,
fun, and community.

Each category is
further divided into

areas important to you
and your Christian

faith including Bible
study, daily devotions,
marriage, parenting,

movie reviews, music,
news, and more.

Scientific American -
March 26, 2011 If you
missed it on Sunday,
you may want to read
this day-long lesson

about cold and hot. It
is well documented
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that we are losing our
ability to adapt to new

conditions. As the
world continues to
heat up, scientists

struggle to find ways
to adapt -- and figure

out if 6d1f23a050
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